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"This manual makes meals safety and HACCP easy to understand andeasy to
implement.very practical, yet in depth. HACCP, the brand new tool
toenhance food safety management, talks about preparing food step bystep
to identify the root causes of potential problems and toestablish
corrective or control measures. J. This food safety approachis being
used by the USDA, FDA, and numerous state and localhealth departments.S.
Meals and DrugAdministration The HACCP Food Protection Manual Developed
for NASA inthe 1960s, Hazard Analysis Critical Control Factors
(HACCP)represents a logical step of progress in food safety
administration. Foodsafety issues have become so complex that
traditional attention tocleanliness and maintenance isn't enough." --D.
InmanSouthwest Regional Food Expert U. The HACCP FoodSafety Manual,
compiled by a noted meals safety consultant andtrainer, is certainly*
The first easy-to-understand, extensive HACCP manual* An easy-to-follow
guide to all or any HACCP techniques, procedures, andprocedures* Trainer-
tested in the Managers' Food Safety Qualification Programsponsored by
the FDA, Denver Department of Open public Health/ConsumerProtection,
International Food Services Executives Association, andAmerican Society
of Medical center Foodservice Administrators* Illustrated throughout
with flowcharts and diagrams* Complete with posters, transparency
masters, and other valuabletraining aids It is advocated by the Colorado
RestaurantAssociation Education Fund, AFC Colorado Chefs de Cuisine, and
theAmerican Dietetic Association, and has been utilized effectively
bysuch main chains as General Mills and Taco Bell.
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Good HACCP for meals service, restaurant, cafe. If I had known, I'd not
have bought it. Four Stars thank you Updates Pleases! Great book because
of this topic Completely new and in perfect shape Not what I thought I
thought this book would be helpful with me working on my HACCP project
for course and my paper, but its not really what We THOUGHT it was. I
purchased this book to use in a project in culinary college, but I
acquired to find info in other books as the details is so outdated. Ok
Food Safe Book This was not the best food safety handlers book I've ever
seen but it still had the right information. It's HACCP mostly for the
meals service business, not really much for the meals manufacturing
(packaged foods industry), it's clear, appears like a power stage
presentation made into a book, even now, the contents have become good,
down to earth, provides a lot of posters and templates to carry out
teaching, some even in spanish (be aware a few of the translations are
really bad, but 90+ % correct). This book is in bad need of updating.. I
was hoping generally there would be HACCP attachments in the book
showing me how to do a HACCP plan.
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